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News

Dold Comments on EPCRS Updates

Elizabeth Dold was quoted in the article “IRS Updates Employee 
Plans Compliance Resolution System” in the October 6, 2016 
edition of the CCH Federal Tax Weekly.  The article discussed 
IRS guidance updating the Employee Plans Compliance 
Resolution System.  

She told Wolters Kluwer “as anticipated, the updated 
guidance largely eliminates any references to the 

determination letter program, but does provide some helpful 
changes to audit sanctions for non-amender failures to help 

with ‘foot faults’ with required IRS amendments.”
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